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OF SYCAMORE, INC.

September 18, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

We would like to inform you that, effective January 1, 2019, we will be increasing the prices of our products by 8%.

Due to the influence of many factors, including the continuing increase in prices of various raw materials along with rising transportation charges during this past year, we find it necessary to implement this price increase.

Seymour is committed to producing the highest quality product and service to our customers. In order to continue this commitment, we are taking this initiative.

We hope to maintain many more years of business relations with you and are looking forward to your continued patronage.

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your sales representative.

Thank you for your business and continued support of Seymour of Sycamore, Inc.

Sincerely,
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Timothy C. Nelson

C.F.O.
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